
 

 

 

Accommodating Applicants And 
Students With Disabilities 
 

In this webinar, Brian Garrett and Sarah Fay will discuss the best practices for 
interacting with students and applicants who may be disabled.  We will use 
real-world scenarios to demonstrate the practical impact of the law on the 
admissions process, the classroom experience and beyond. 
 
We will explore many questions, including:  What constitutes a disability 
under the law?  What are the best practices in admissions documentation? 
When is the school required to accommodate students?  What are the 
limitations on the required accommodations?  For example, does the school 
have to accommodate a student who is disruptive in the classroom?   

Topics will include: 

 An Overview Of The Americans with Disabilities Act (the “ADA”) 

 The ADA’s Application To Independent Schools 

 Reasonable Accommodations Requirements Of The ADA 

 Best Practices For Schools To Ensure Compliance With The ADA  

 Policies For Inclusion In The Student Handbook 

Who should attend? 

Head Of School                                                     Assistant Head Of School 

Chief Financial Officer                                         Head Of Upper School 

Business Manager                                                Head Of Lower School 

Director Of Human Resources                           Dean Of Students 

Director Of Admissions                                       Dean Of Faculty 

 

  

WEBINAR SERIES FOR 
INDEPENDENT SCHOOLS 
REGISTRATION NOW OPEN! 

 

LOCATION 

Schwartz Hannum PC Webinar 

 

DATE AND TIME  

January 30, 2019 

3:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. EST 

REGISTRATION DEADLINE  

January 23, 2019 

TUITION 

 $100 

 

 

To register, please contact Kathie Duffy at 
(978) 623-0900 or kduffy@shpclaw.com. 
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